
Submitter: John Hock 

On Behalf Of:  

Committee: Senate Committee On Rules 

Measure, Appointment or Topic: SB210 

I strongly oppose this bill which will make it harder for working people, parents, the 

elderly and disabled to vote.  One day to vote is absurd and frankly is intended to 

squelch democracy.  Oregon has had records numbers of voters over the last few 

years and this is due to our registration and voting system here in Oregon.  Stop this 

bill!  It is wrong-minded and furthers only those who have the means and time to vote 

in person for a very limited time.  Besides the rain and bad weather in November! 

 

Thank you.  I say strong NO to this bill! 


